
Village of 
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF LONG GROVE, ILLINOIS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE 
VILLAGE OF LONG GROVE PLAN COMMISSION & ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public hearing on the application for a special use permit at 
4359 Illinois Route 22 that had been noticed for August 15, 2023 shall be continued. A future notice will 
be published and posted on the Village website once the new hearing date is set. The property that is 
the subject of said application is located at 4359 IL Route 22, Long Grove, IL 60047. 

Dated at Long Grove, Illinois this 2nd day of August 2023 

Helen Wilson 
Chair, Village of Long Grove PCZBA 
 


